
Please be advised that the next Operating Committee meeting will be held on March 30, 2017 at the Bi-County 
Collaborative Office, 397 East Central Street, Franklin, MA.
The meeting will begin at 8:00 A.M. 

AGENDA
I. ROUTINE MATTERS

A. Organizational Update

o Enrollment 
o Program Updates – New Locations 
o Inquiries-New Member Districts
o ESY 

 
II. INFORMATIONAL MATTERS 

A. Van Pool Form

B. DESE Meeting May 3, 2017

C.  Dr. Murphy – School Refusal / School Phobia Cases

D. Other
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